
 
 

 

Monday 18th October 2021 
 
 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
4Y (Miss Yates) Coin Treat 
 
I am delighted to tell you that Blenny class have worked so hard this term, that they have 
filled our class treasure chest with 100 coins for their amazing work! We have decided to 
have our treat this Friday (22nd October 2021). 
 
I have spoken to the class about what they would like their treat to be, and they have 
decided they would like to have a massive class game of dodge ball! Although the majority 
of the class voted for dodge ball, for any children who do not want to join in, I will have 
some quieter activities (board games, colouring etc) for them to enjoy instead. 
 
The children have also decided that they would like to play the game in their PJs! If they 
would like to change, please can children bring their clothes in a named bag. Nothing else is 
required to be brought in (please leave toys at home). 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Yates 


